EPA Listening Session .\'\

EPA Mid-Atlantic Regional Administrator Cosmo Servidio will be
hosting a public listening session at the New Beginning Apostolic
Church, 179 McKinney Road in Minden on June 7, 2018 from 7:00
p.m. to 8:30 p.m. Please join us to hear a brief update and to share
your concerns regarding the EPA investigation in your community.

If you have any questions, please contact Darriel Swatts, EPA
Community Involvement Coordinator, 215-814-5536.

l https://response.epa.gov/ShafferEquipmentCompany l




